AERB renews information exchange arrangement with United States NRC

The Atomic Energy Regulatory Board (AERB) has renewed the bilateral arrangement with the
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (USNRC) for the exchange of technical
information and cooperation in nuclear safety and radiation protection matters. The
arrangement was signed through postal exchanges by USNRC Chairman Mr. Christopher T.
Hanson on October 31, 2024, and AERB Chairman, Mr. Dinesh Kumar Shukla on November
18, 2024. It aims to enhance collaboration between the two regulatory bodies, focusing on
information sharing, training of regulatory personnel, and joint research programs in nuclear

safety. The arrangement shall remain valid for a period of five years.



